
 [External Email]

From: Zenk, Jessica
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Diridon - DISC Confidentiality waiver
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:55:39 AM

 
 

From: Cindy Muller <cindymuller@google.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 7:31 PM
To: Collette, Nicole <NACa@pge.com>; Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: Diridon - DISC Confidentiality waiver
 
 

 

+ Jessica Zenk (Kevin is away this week)

 

Thanks Nicole - I will review this and get something back to you.
 
Regards,
Cindy
 
On Mon, May 17, 2021 at 7:16 PM Collette, Nicole <NACa@pge.com> wrote:

All,

The Kimley-Horn team would like to set up a call and discuss the applications both Google
and the City of San Jose have submitted for large load interconnection at San Jose
Substation A.  The purpose of this call is to discuss the updated project boundaries
of the
Diridon Integrated Station Concept Plan (DISC: https://www.diridonsj.org/disc) and the
possible impacts it may have to PG&E’s San Jose Substation A.

Since customer information and applications for service represent confidential information,
in order for all four parties to discuss the applications, PG&E requires that both Google and
the City of San Jose provide PG&E written consent from an authorized
representative to
share each of their respective customer application information for the purposes of this call. 

Action:

If you consent to the sharing of the customer information as described above, reply to this
email stating:

I, [full name], am an authorized representative of [Google/City of San Jose] and
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.diridonsj.org%2Fdisc&data=04%7C01%7CJessica.Zenk%40sanjoseca.gov%7Cc8488c46d96441546be508d919a4fdf7%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5c26139%7C1%7C0%7C637569018708099444%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=nRjC19hYzV1orgtBH%2BfAL5jtPuAIXOQJmy1L5NAzh4o%3D&reserved=0


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

agree to waive the confidentiality of information contained in the [Google/City of
San Jose] electric interconnection service application previously
submitted to
PG&E. This waiver is for the limited purpose of allowing Google, the City of San
Jose, Kimley-Horn, and PG&E to discuss details related to the large load
interconnection applications Google and the City of San Jose submitted to PG&E
for electric
service to the proposed Diridon locations.
 
Also, please review the questions below and provide your answers.  This will be part

of your confidentiality waiver:
·       
Are there any limitations about what information can be shared with the other

parties (with Kimley-Horn, San Jose, and/or Google)?  If so, please specify.

Do you require a representative from your party be present on the call in order to exchange
information?

Once we receive this email from both parties, we can proceed with the DISC discussion.

 
Thanks!

 
Nicole Collette

Expert Program Manager
State Infrastructure Projects
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
External:
925-459-6152
Mobile:
415 686 3049
Email: nicole.collette@pge.com

 

 

 

tel:(925)%20459-6152
tel:(415)%20686-3049
mailto:nicole.collette@pge.com

